
 

  

 

As Head of GHWY, I confirm that we are committed to retaining our collaborative Stand Alone pledge. 

This will include an annual refresh across the GHWY member institutions and confirming they are 

continuing to provide what they say they will provide. We will continue to host our free e-learning 

module which again we will refresh on a periodic basis to ensure that the information within it remains 

current, and is inclusive of additional information and risks as they arise. We will also continue to bring 

together our staff network which focuses on supporting the staff who themselves support care-

experienced and estranged students, to provide them with a local forum to share ideas and good 

practice, receive up-to-date sector news and information, and to workshop challenges and issues 

together. 
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